Debra Thomeson
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From: PSD Superintendent <supt@pcsd.us>
Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 6:04 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Thank You

Good evening! | would like to thank you for your careful consideration of the school district's request for
CARES Act funding, and for your unanimous approval today. | truly understand the difficult situation you are
in, trying to make decisions about multiple deserving entities in our community. The planning process for re-
opening school has been fraught with challenges and will continue to be a moving target, but we are
committed to providing the highest quality education for all students in our community, whether we are full-
time in person, part-time, or fully remote (hopefully, VERY unlikely). Here's to our community remaining in
the "green" so we can start school with as much in-person education as possible.

Respectfully,

Erica K-P

MISSION: Petersburg Schools will advocate for continuous growth, promote a healthy environment, and provide
diverse educational opportunities where all students achieve.

Erica Kludt-Painter
Superintendent
Petersburg School District
P.O. Box 289

Petersburg, AK 99833
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Website: www.pesd.us
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